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This bill harms democracy in Oregon. Vote by mail is an Oregon institution allowing 

for better representation of our voting population. Vote by mail allows for Oregonians 

to vote at their leisure and is cost efficient. In person voting would be costly to the 

state, both financially and otherwise. Please protect vote by mail in Oregon. 


